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CANBY CITY COUNCIL 
REGULAR MEETING MINUTES  

January 20, 2016 
 

PRESIDING:  Council President Tim Dale.  Mayor Brian Hodson was absent. 
 
COUNCIL PRESENT:  Todd Rocha, Greg Parker, Traci Hensley, Tracie Heidt, and Clint 
Coleman.   
 
STAFF PRESENT:  Rick Robinson, City Administrator; Joseph Lindsay, City Attorney; Jamie 
Stickel, Main Street Manager; Irene Green, Library Director; and Kim Scheafer, City Recorder. 
  
OTHERS PRESENT:  Bob Cornelius, Fire Chief Jim Davis, and Irene Konev. 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Council President Dale called the Regular Meeting to order at 7:32 p.m. in 
the Council Chambers followed by opening ceremonies.   
 
COMMUNICATIONS:  None. 
    
CITIZEN INPUT & COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS:  Irene Green, Library Director, 
said the Library would be having Dollar for Dollar campaign in February.  For every dollar 
someone paid for a fine, a dollar would be waived. 
 
MAYOR’S BUSINESS:  Council President Dale said Mayor Hodson could not attend the 
meeting.  The State of the City address would be held at the Chamber Lunch on February 2. 
 
COUNCILOR COMMENTS & LIAISON REPORTS:  Councilor Rocha said the Parks and 
Recreation Advisory Board met last night.  They discussed CAPRD’s ability to reduce their 
boundary to the rural reserve boundary.  A survey would be done to get an idea on how citizens 
felt about parks.  
 
Councilor Parker attended a historical lecture on the Willamette Falls in which 250 attended.  He 
spoke about the loss of a former Canby High School Student and the support the community 
showed for the family.  
 
Councilor Hensley said the SW Canby Neighborhood Association would be having a meeting at 
7:00 p.m. tomorrow night at Hope Village.  Two applications for façade improvements are 
expected to be received soon. She thanked the Traffic Safety Commission for their work.  There 
was one opening on the Commission. She reported on the C4 meeting where the STIP funds and 
projects were discussed.  
 
Councilor Heidt said the Library Directors in the County were walking on the RFID project.  They 
would be calling for a lot of volunteers to put tags on library items.  Canby Telcom updated the 
library to one gigabyte per second and donated six computers.  She listed upcoming Library 
programs.  There would be a free immunization clinic for children in February in Happy Valley 
for those that did not have insurance.  Canby Adult Center said March was the national March for 
Meals Month.  Friends of the Library was having their annual membership drive.  Allegro Dance 
Studio was performing a Little Mermaid ballet this weekend.  The Knights of Columbus were 
having a crab feed fundraiser on February 6 at the Fairgrounds. 






